MORAIS BISMARQUE GASPAR Ana Gloria

From: SG Médiateur

Sent: 12 November 2014 16:51

To: EORegistry

Subject: RE: Own-initiative inquiry OI/1/2014/PMC

Attachments: LT- Président.pdf

Dear colleagues,

Please find here attached the letter of the President in relation to the above mentioned inquiry.

Kind regards,

Andrea MRAZ - ANDROVICOVA



EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT
CABINET OF THE SECRETARY GENERAL
Legal adviser
Personnel Management Team
KAD 06G020
+ 352 4300 25 316

From: EORegistry

Sent: 24 July 2014 10:09

To: SG Médiateur

Subject: Own-initiative inquiry OI/1/2014/PMC

Dear Mrs Androvicova,

In relation to the above mentioned own-initiative inquiry, please find enclosed a copy of the Ombudsman's letter to President Martin Schulz.

Best Regards,

Bruno BISMARQUE-ALCÂNTARA

The Registry



EBPOΠΕЙСКИ ПАРЛАМЕНТ PARLAMENTO EUROPEO EVROPSKÝ PARLAMENT EUROPA-PARLAMENTET
EUROPÄISCHES PARLAMENT EUROOPA PARLAMENT EYPΩΠΑΪΚΟ KOINOBOYΛΙΟ EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT

PARLEMENT EUROPÉEN PARLAIMINT NA HEORPA PARLAMENTO EUROPEO EIROPAS PARLAMENTS

EUROPOS PARLAMENTAS EURÓPAI PARLAMENT IL-PARLAMENT EWROPEW EUROPEES PARLEMENT

PARLAMENT EUROPEJSKI PARLAMENTO EUROPEU PARLAMENTUL EUROPEAN

EURÓPSKY PARLAMENT EVROPSKI PARLAMENT EUROOPAN PARLAMENTTI EUROPAPARLAMENTET

The President

CONFIDENTIAL PB 21/11/2014: EP has confirmed that this document is no longer confidential (cf. Rodeo file INC2014-004573). Ms Emily O'REILLY European Ombudsman 1, avenue du Président Robert Schuman CS 30403 F-67001 Strasbourg Cedex

Subject: Own-initiative inquiry concerning whistleblowing (OI/1/2014/PMC)

Dear Ms O'Reilly,

By letter of 24 July 2014, you requested the European Parliament to provide you with information on its internal rules required by Article 22c of the Staff Regulations and any other useful information on the subject by 31 October 2014.

I regret very much to have to inform you that the Parliament is not yet in a position to give a final answer to this request.

The issue of whistleblowing was discussed at the last meeting of the Preparatory Committee for Matters relating to the Staff Regulations (CPQS) on 25 September 2014. At that meeting several representatives from the Institutions expressed the view that the question of the protection of whistle-blowers ought to be examined at inter-institutional level. Hence, the Committee agreed to set up a working group on this matter, whose work could take approximately four months.

Once the inter-institutional working group has concluded its work, you will receive further information on Parliament's position as regards the internal rules on whistleblowing.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Schulz